
 

 

 NO.231/NOTICE/PRIN/2024                                                                                             24/09/2024 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

All concerned students of Semester I (2024 – 25), who have applied for cancellation of  

admission, can collect their cancellation certificate from college Office from 25th  

September 2024 (11am to 2:30pm) onwards. 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                                                                         Principal 
                                                                                                                        Rani Birla Girls’ College 

38, Shakespeare Sarani, Kolkata 700017 


